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Enterprise Bargaining Negotiations Start 
 
 

The United Firefighters Union has now been invited to attend a meeting 

with the QFRS tomorrow, Friday 15 June 2012.  QFRS and the UFU will 

be negotiating the Enterprise Bargaining agreement which covers Career 

Firefighters and Communications Officers.  The UFU is also in 

discussions regarding an agreement for our Auxiliary Firefighters 

Members. 

 

I will inform all members via “Code 2” what is on offer once it has been 

received. 

 
 

48 Days to go! 
 
 
 
 

John Oliver 
State Secretary 
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